
April 20, 1990 

Dr. James Fazio 
Wilderness Research Center Director 
University of Idaho 
Moscow, ID 83843 

Dear Jim: 

Please accept my resignation from the half time position of Taylor Ranch 
Manager, effective May 11, 1990. I have enjoyed the 8 years I have spent as 
Taylor Ranch Manager, but have been discouraged with the lack of 
opportunities for professional growth and salary advancement. I want to 
spend time completing my masters de~ree and plan to work with Idaho 
Department of Fish and Game on a bighorn sheep research project near 
Stibnite this summer. 

Can you transfer my half time salaried position to Jim Akenson, who holds 
the other half time position of Taylor Ranch Manager. Jim is willing to take 
on full time responsibilities as the Taylor Ranch Manager. 

Sincerely, 

Holly A Akenson 
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